
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/27/2015 1:54:45 PM
Subject: FW: Boards and Commissions

Please reference the email below. 
Let's discuss when you return. 
Hope all is well!
Katherine

From: CHARVIS GRAY [mailto:charvisgray@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2015 1:43 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Boards and Commissions

Good afternoon Mrs Katherine thank you for calling me this morning earlier today again as I was saying my inquiry is 
concerning the seat or a seat on the South Carolina board funeral service my information has been submitted 
through South Carolina morticians Association . I was instructed to contact the governors office board of commissions 
specifically miss Philpott however after several weeks of trying to reach her on both by office phone cell phone and 
email I have not gotten any kind of response from her and I'm trying to find out what the status is concerning myself 
being placed on the board for district for the South Carolina morticians association. I would greatly appreciate any 
help that you can give me in this matter and I look forward to talking with you in the future again thank you so much 
for your prompt response and assistance

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 27, 2015, at 12:17 PM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Rev Gray,
It was a pleasure speaking with you today.
Please send me any questions and/or concerns you have about your board.
I look forward to your email.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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